

David E. Brown, D.C. Director

Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300
Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367-4400 FAX (804) 527-4475

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, MSM, RN, CSAC, FRE Executive Director Board of Nursing (804) 367-4515 www.dhp.vlrglnja.gov/Boards/nursing

July 27, 2022

Holly Gillespie, M.S. Vice President and National Account Manager SafeDose Pharmacy Email: hgillespie@safedose.com

RE: Gastrostomy Tube Training

Dear Ms. Gillespie,

Thank you for submitting the Gastrostromy tube training curriculum for unlincensed persons authorized pursuant to §54.1-3408 of the Code of Virginia on behalf of SafeDose.

The SafeDose curriculum appears to meet the Board of Nursing regulations 18VAC90-21-10 et seq. This letter serves as notification that the Board has approved SafeDose course.

Sincerely,

Jay P. Douglas, RN, MSM, CSAC, FRE

Executive Director

Virginia Board of Nursing

cc: Jacquelyn Wilmoth, RN, MSN
Deputy Executive Director for Education